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ITEM TITLE:
Discussion Item: New Boat Harbor Construction Project Update
SUBMITTED BY: Jeremy Talbott

FISCAL NOTES:

Expenditure Required: N/A
Unencumbered Balance: N/A
Funding Source: N/A

RECOMMENDATION:

N/A

SUMMARY STATEMENT:

Jason Miles from the City of Valdez Capital Facilities Department has requested the opportunity to
give the Ports & Harbor Commission an update on the New Boat Harbor Construction Project.
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